
PARKEAST APARTMENTS 

11 Montague Road  

Greenville, SC 29615 

P: 864-347-6567 

 
Parkeast Apartment Residents 

157 Hillandale Road 

Greenville, SC 29615 

 

April 30, 2023 

Dear Resident: 

 

The news we are about to deliver is as hard as on us to deliver as it is on you receiving it. This is 
never news we want to release as we understand and gravity of it, and the frustration it comes 
with.  

Due to an unfortunate circumstance, there has been a shortage in the water we are provided as a 
town. The correct offices are aware, and the proper steps are being taken to ensure this problem 
is resolved as soon as possible. 

In the meantime, we will all have to play our part in reserving water. This is so we can ensure 
that the amount of water we do have will be sufficient for necessities. This is why we are asking 
you to help yourself and your neighbors by ceasing watering your lawns for the 30 days.  

Starting on May 1st, 2023, we ask that you refrain from using water on lawn care in order to 
reserve it for critical needs. Please see to this to help us eliminate insufficiency or lack of water 
for certain households. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this as we work to resolve this issue. We share your 
frustrations, and our office is always open for your inputs and suggestions. 

 

Sincerely,  

Afi Gbolovi 

 

Afi Gbolovi 

Office manager 

Parkeast Apartments 
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